Halifax, Nova Scotia
December

the 19%h
1928

Right Hon. Arthur Meighen,
House of Commens,
Ottava.
Dear Mr. Meighen:
After seeing yoi in Ottawva I have given

considerable thought to tﬁo matters we discussed.

I have taken the liberty of writing Mr,

Cahan and 1 am enclosing ;Aoepy of my letter to
him, !his speaks for iflolf, and I hope ‘it
will not have ycur disapproval.,

With kindest personal regards, and
the season's best wishes,

thfully,
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